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01/22/18 

Meeting Minutes of Regular Meeting of Hanover Board of Selectmen held at Town Hall on 

Wednesday, September 20, 2017 @ 8:00 PM. 
 

 

Present were Chairman David R. Delaney, Vice-Chair John C. Tuzik, Selectmen: Brian Barthelmes, 

Jocelyn Keegan and Emmanuel Dockter.  Also present: Executive Assistant Ann Lee and Labor 

Counsel Kevin Feeley.   

 

At 8:00 p.m. Chairman Delaney opened the meeting.   

 

 

At 8:00 p.m. Chairman Delaney requested a Roll Call Vote of the Board to go into Executive 

Session in accordance with MGL 30A, Section 21, Subsection 3 to discuss strategy with respect to 

collective bargaining or litigation that an open meeting may have a detrimental effect on the 

bargaining or negotiating position of the body (Town Manager).  The Board will not reconvene in 

Open Session.  Roll Call Vote: Chairman Delaney, aye; Vice Chairman Tuzik, aye; Selectman 

Barthelmes, aye; Selectman Dockter, aye and Selectman Keegan, aye.  Labor Counsel Kevin Feeley 

and Executive Assistant Ann Lee were also present.     

 

 

 

 

Meeting ended and adjourned at 10:08 p.m.  

 


